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Fiscal Analysis 
DISCONTINUANCE OF RESIDENTIAL REGULATED 
SERVICE TO NATIONAL GUARD MEMBER OR 
MILITARY RESERVIST 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4283 (as introduced), Rep. John G. Pappageorge 

 
House Committee Energy and Technology                                        
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

House Bill 4283 would amend the Michigan Telecommunications Act 
mandating that a provider of a regulated service shall not discontinue 
regulated service to the residence of a customer who is a member of the 
national guard or military reservist on active duty.  It is also requires the 
Public Service Commission to establish notification procedures for the 
customer and service provider, and determines what conditions that service 
can be discontinued. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
The fiscal impact to the State is indeterminate.  House Bill 4283 if enacted 
may require the Department of Consumer and Industry Services to 
implement or revise procedures within the Public Service Commission.  The 
estimate is that the costs would be small and indeterminate. 
 

Analyst(s)  

Steve Stauff  
  

COMMITTEE ANALYSIS - 5/13/03 
 


